=8 0CT 2020

5 October 2020

Ir Dr. Hon Lo Wai Kwok, SBS, JP
Chairman

Hong Kong Green Strategy Alliance
Unit G, 7/F, Century Centre
No.33-35 Au Pui Wan Street

Fotan, Shatin, Hong Kong

Dear Dr Lo,

Thank you for your letter of 23 September 2020 to the Chief
Executive sharing with us the views and proposals of the 2020 Policy
Address. We will take into account views from the members of the
public, including the suggestions by your association as appropriate when
preparing the Policy Address.

Yours sincerely,

g "
( Ms Maggie Wong )
Private Secretary to Chief Executive
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